
PVCC WOMEN’S GOLF 

Minutes from Meeting Day, January 10, 2023 

 

President, Kathy Ivy, called the meeting to order at 3:50pm. 

A motion was made to approve the December Minutes by Pegi Russell and 2nd Chris Bomstead. 

Kathy thanked Alix Jackson for a great Presidents Partners tournament!  

The New Member Social will be on Thursday, January 19, 2023.  It is for the New Members and 

their Big Sisters.  If you have any questions, call Trudy Gage. 

If you have not received your current Roster, contact Diane in the Pro Shop.  She has the 

Rosters and the packet of information that was given out at Opening Day.    

The Challenge Course Championship is on January 23 and 24th.  There are still openings.  Sign up 

on Fore Tees. 

The Practice Round for Up, Up and Away can be scheduled for February 14th.  There will be 

Green fee charge of $30. Call Diane to make your reservation. 

Partners’ Eclectic is on Tuesday, February 21, (tee times) and Wednesday, January 22 (8:00 

shotgun).  There will be lunch following golf on Wednesday. Sign up as a twosome. 

Congratulations to Fall Team!  They placed 2nd Gross!! 

Spring Team – If you would like to play, sign up in the locker room or contact Maddie Empey. 

Rules Chair, Susan O’Dell informed us that all yellow stakes have been removed from Palm 

Valley.  There are only red (lateral0 stakes. 

Please enter the golf course between the red stakes closest to the tee box and then scatter 

carts.  Exit between the stakes closest to the green. 

Pace of play hint – be ready to play when it is your turn.  On the green, “read it, roll it, hole it”! 

Tournament Chair, Alix Jackson reminded us that the Challenge Course Championship is on 

January 23 and 24th.  There are still openings.  Sign up on Fore Tees. 

Also, if you are playing in an event and become ill, please notify the Pro Shop as soon as 

possible and if possible, try to find your own replacement. 

Alix will be making a Substitute list of players that might want to fill in at the last minute.  If you 

would like to be on that list, contact Alix. 



Vice President, Hazelyn Mahukona reported that the Think Pink Tournament is full and has a 

Wait List.  She displayed the Memorial Tree and it looked beautiful with the pink and purple 

ribbons.  Pink for breast cancer and purple for any other cancer.  There will be Lexus on Hole 7 

for a Hole in One prize.  It will be set at 135 yards. 

New Business – Ronnie Kalkwarf told the group that all the tournament sheets are listed on the 

web site.  If you have questions, check there. The website is a very useful tool! 

A motion was made to adjourn at 4:30pm by Hazelyn Mahukona and 2nd by Susan O’Dell. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

BJ Niehaus, Secretary 


